
 

Dates for your diary: 

World Book Day: 

7th March—Children 
come dressed as their 
favourite book     
character. 

 

Last Day of the 
spring term 

Caterpillar Class 

Wednesday 27th 
March 2024 

Butterfly Class 

Thursday 28th March 
2024 

 

First Day of the  

Summer Term  

Monday 15th April 
2024 

 

 

Friday 1st March 
2024 
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Tough Tortoise daily 

Book bags, home    
learning and reading.  

Daily 
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Learning Dispositions for 

Tough Tortoise  

At our school we aim to equip 
our children with the skills     
necessary to become             
independent and effective    
learners.  

We promote positive learning 
behaviours, known as the 

dispositions by talking about four 
characters, some of which you 
have already heard about:  
Tough Tortoise, Sensible     
Squirrel, Wise Owl and Team 
Ant.  

In the weeks that will follow, we 
will be looking at and learning 
from our friends Sensible  

Squirrel (being resourceful) and  

Tough Tortoise who  

encourages children to 

persevere, never give up and 
to rise to challenges. 

 

 

 

 

 

Here are some of the things  

children can do to be a Tough  

Tortoise: 

 I  never give up. 

 I always have a go no 
matter how hard it looks. 

 I try my hardest. 

 I learn from my  

Congratulations We would like to say well done to the following 

children who have impressed staff by demonstrating the dispositions of a  

Tough Tortoise at school. 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Thank you to all the      

parents who attended the 

parent’s meetings on     

Friday. It was a wonderful 

opportunity to discuss their 

child’s progress and the 

next steps in their learning.  

We have had a wonderful 

week of learning in the 

Nursery. The children have 

continued to explore their 

learning about wild and 

farm animals. We have 

focused on wild animals, in 

particular the animals 

found in the wild. We have 

spoken about the Amazon 

Rainforest and will       

continue to build on this 

learning.  

Here are a few             

reminders: 

Please send in your child’s  

book bag, making sure 

that it is clearly labelled 

with their name.  

The children will receive 

homework every Friday. It 

will be marked and       

returned. 

 

 

Caterpillar Class:                     
Amelia 

For trying hard to focus on her play and 
persevering when completing a puzzle. 
Well Done! 

Butterfly Class:  

Aiman 

She has grown in confidence and has tried 
hard to participate during whole class singing 
sessions. Keep it up! 
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